c

COMMUNICATION
From: Marisa Lacaria [mailto:marisa43@rogers.com]
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2014 10:11 AM CW (PH) - @g 29 fjf
To: Abrams, Jeffrey 1

Ce: Carella, Tony; Cardile, Lucy ITEM A

Subject: Opposed to FedEx Proposal at Hwy 27 and Martingrove Road
Good morning Mr. Abrams
Below is an email | have sent to The Mayor and all Regional Councillors and Councillors.

I would like to be formally registered as opposed to the proposed development by FedEx at the lands at
Hwy 27 and Martingrove Road.

| will be attending the Public Hearing on April 2™ at 7pm.
Thank you for your assistance.
Marisa LaCaria

Copy as follows:
“Good morning Mayor Bevilacqua, Deputy Mayor Rosati, Regional Councillors and Councillors

I have never had reason to contact you all directly until now.

| have already spoken with my Councillor Tony Carelia who has been helpful in providing information
regarding the proposed development at Hwy. 27 and Martingrove Road, but | feel it imperative to
contact you all directly with my concerns and to represent my family’s opposition to the proposed
development,

We live at 43 Lanterna Cres, right in the Woodbridge Meadows Subdivision. We are directly across from
the proposed FedEx Distribution Centre at Hwy 27 and Martingrove Road.

The size of this facility, with its constant truck traffic, and 24 hour operation, IS NOT the type of industry
that is appropriate for our neighbourhood!

The fact that a major access road to any development at this vacant site is directly across from our
stretch of Martingrove Road also has serious increased traffic impact on our subdivision, our homes and
our school and parkland,

There is so much to discuss with regards to the magnitude of our opposition.

One item that stands out is that there was only obligation to inform residents within the 150m of the
proposed development.

I understand this is what the bylaw states, but the impact of any development within this site has far
reaching repercussions. This entire neighbourhood should have been contacted directly to inform us of
proposals to this large parcel of land.



By way of this email, we wish to formally oppose the proposal of the FedEx Distribution Centre and ask
that any future proposals be communicated to the entire area, not just the residents within 150m of the
site.

We will be present at the Public Hearing planned for April 29" at 7pm in order to place our opposition to
this proposal on record.

Respectfully,

Marisa LaCaria
Michael LaCaria
Mark LaCaria

Tania LaCaria

Jeff Campagna

43 Lanterna Cres
Woodbridge, Ontario
L4H 1B9

{905) 850 7820”



